
‘Our school, our church, our community’ 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 
 

Monday 18th March 
Non-uniform day please donate an 
Easter Egg if you can for our Easter 

raffle 
 

Wednesday 20th & Thursday 21st March 
Parents’ Evening  

If you still need to book your 
appointment, please contact the 

school office 
 

Thursday 21st March 
Easter egg raffle  

 
Friday 22nd March 
Last day of school 

 
Monday 25th March – Friday 5th April  

Half Term Holiday 
 

Monday 8th April 
All children back to school 

 
 
 

01226 743008 
s.silverwood@smat.org.uk 

Attendance Matters 
Well done to this week’s winners: 

Year 2 
 

Whole School Attendance  
This week: 92.2% 
This year: 93.7% 

 
Attendance target: 96.5% 

 

This week 
This week we’ve had a great week in 
school and completed some wonderful 

learning. The children have been 
particularly enthusiastic about their 

learning in Geography…Year 5 have been 
learning all about Edinburgh and the key 
landmarks which are there. They enjoyed 
learning all about Edinburgh Castle and 

it’s history and are going to produce 
some informative booklets about the 
landmarks next week. Ask your child 

about their history or geography learning 
in their class and see how much 

information they can tell you. We hope 
you have a wonderful weekend and we 
will look forward to next week, the last 

week before our Easter break.  
 

Spotlight on Year 1  
It has been a very exciting week in Year 1. We have written a shopping list in 
preparation for the Tiger coming to tea. Then written questions that we could 

ask him, using a question mark at the end of our questions. In mathematics we 
are comparing 2 sets to find the difference, very tricky! In history we have been 
looking at photographs to find out what life was like in the 1950s. In PE we are 
using tennis racquets and cricket bats to hit a ball. In computing we have been 

creating digital artwork. What a hardworking class! 
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Our School Community 

Comic Relief Day  

 
Thank you for your support today in 
sending your child/children in red to 
support Red Nose Day. The children 

looked wonderful! Another big thank 
you for sending in so many home–
made buns and cakes to sell for our 
bake sale. Your continued support is 

much appreciated.  
 
 
 
  
 

British Values 
Next Week’s Question  

What is the best way to handle 
dissapointment?   

 

Reading Champions  

 
Yesterday our children had a treat 
from Miss Upton of hot chocolate 
and biscuits. This was to celebrate 

the children taking part in the 
Spring Reading Competition. we will 

look forward to hosting another 
one during the Summer Term.  

 
 
 
 

Non – uniform day on Monday 

 
Next Monday is non–uniform day 

for our children and staff. We 
would like to ask you for your 

donations of an Easter Egg which 
are then going to be used for a 
raffle on Thursday afterschool. 
Again, we thank you for your 

continued support for our 
wonderful school.  

Art week 

  
Next week is Art week in school. The 

children will be working off 
timetable during the afternoons to 

learn all about a famous artist. Year 
5 will be learning all about the artist 
Henri Rousseau before creating our 
very own pieces in the style of this. 

Other classes are covering:  
• EYFS – Painting (colour mixing)  
• Year 1 – Drawing and the 

works by Kadinsky  
• Year 2 – Painting (Vincent Van 

Gough)  
• Year 3 – Drawing (Antony 

Gormley)  
• Year 4 – Sculpture (Relief 

Sculptures)  
• Year 5 – Painting (Henri 

Rousseau)  
• Year 6 – Drawing (Henry Moore)  

Scooters & Bikes 
For health and safety reasons we 

would like to remind you that 
children are not allowed to ride 

their scooters/bikes in the 
playground before or after school.  

Please ensure that these are stored 
in the designated areas. 


